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Mr. Doug Stead File:01PM6726 
Tri-M Systems Inc. 
6 – 1301 Ketch Court  
Coquitlam, B.C. V3K 6X7 
 
Dear Mr. Stead; 
I am writing to express my appreciation to you for the recent assistance rendered one of 
our investigators. 
 
Constable Jim Burton has briefed me on the "█████" file and detailed your significant 
contribution to the successful conclusion of this file. Jim assures me that your knowledge 
and contacts in the investigative field combating child pornography was a definite asset 
in the swift action taken by our Australian colleagues in this matter. 
 
I am aware of your history and dedication to eradicating this horrible activity and am 
humbled by your efforts. 
 
Please be assured of our cooperation in any future matters of mutual interest. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Paul J. Shrive 
Chief Constable 
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